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PUBLIC MEETING MINUTES:
Board of Speech Pathology, Audiology and Hearing Aid 

Dispensers Workshop
MEETING DATE AND TIME:
Wednesday, August 8, 2007 at 1:00 p.m.
PLACE:
861 Silver Lake Boulevard, Dover, Delaware

Conference Room B second floor of the Cannon Building
MINUTES APPROVED: September 12, 2007

      MEMBERS PRESENT   

Dr. Michael Michelli, Professional Member, President
Illene Courtright, Professional Member

Mary Ann Connolly-Gaskin, Professional Member

Dr. Cynthia Parker, Professional Member

George Christensen, Public Member

      DIVISION STAFF/DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL PRESENT

Christopher J. Spizzirri, Deputy Attorney General
Sandra Wagner, Administrative Specialist II

MEMBERS ABSENT  
Ken Jones, Professional Member
Regina Bilton, Professional Member
Carol Guilbert, Public Member, Secretary

CALL TO ORDER

Dr. Michelli called the meeting to order at 1:13 p.m. 
REVIEW MEETING MINUTES

Mr. Christensen made a motion, seconded by Dr. Parker to approve the minutes from July 11, 2007 workshop. The motion was unanimously carried.
OLD BUSINESS
Finalize Changes to the Rules and Regulations for HAD Requirements
Mr. Spizzirri made proposed changes to the rules and regulations for the HAD requirements. Mr. Spizzirri reviewed those changes with the Committee. The Board discussed the HAD form in more detail. Dr. Parker sent Ms. Wagner some of the requirements that the Board would like to see the supervisor make sure is shown to the licensee. Ms. Wagner will be creating the form for the supervisors. Ms. Connolly-Gaskin made a motion, seconded by Dr. Parker that the proposed changes for the HAD requirements that Mr. Spizzirri reviewed be voted on at the regular Board meeting. An amendment to the agenda will be made for the regular Board meeting. The motion was unanimously carried. 

Discussion of Audiology Requirements
Due to time constraints, the discussion of the audiology requirements will continue in the up coming meetings. The Board discussed an effective date. The effective date that the Board will recommend that applicants need to have a 4 year doctorate opposed to the master’s degree now required is July 31, 2009.  
Other Business before the Board

There was no other business before the Board.

Public Comment
There were no public comments.
Next Scheduled Meeting

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 12, 2007 before the regular Board meeting on the second floor Conference Room B, Cannon Building, 861 Silver Lake Boulevard, Dover, Delaware.
Adjournment

There being no further business, Mr. Christensen made a motion, seconded by Dr. Parker to adjourn the meeting.  The motion was unanimously carried.  The meeting adjourned at 2:02 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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Sandra Wagner
Administrative Specialist II
